
Dear Sir/Madam

Hugo’s restaurant has, since it has been open, been a preferred meeting and dining place for 
all generations of Manly, Northern Beaches, Sydneysiders and International visitors.

Hugo’s has made the corner of Manly Wharf which it occupies one of the only places on the 
wharf where undesirables do not congregate.

I totally support the plans they have submitted under their DA as I believe it will further add to 
the enjoyment of the area by more people without any major impact to those who wish to only 
walk by and the residents who live nearby.

Coming on the back of the Covid shutdowns I believe that the Northern Beaches Council 
should support Hugo’s by approving this DA, I certainly do.

Simon Waters
Chair Borambil Strata
Committee.

7/129 Bower Street 
Manly
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